
November 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian:

A tour of the South Shore Vocational Technical School in Hanover is being offered to
eighth grade students interested in attending the school next fall. The tour will take
place on Tuesday November 14, 2023 from approx. 7:45am- 10:00am.
Transportation will be provided by South Shore Vo-Tech. Students will be
responsible for any missed work.

If your child is interested in the school and would like to attend the tour, please
complete the permission slip below. Students without permission slips will not be
allowed to attend. Permission slips are due in the Guidance Office by Thursday
November 9th.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Chebator
School Counselor

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

I/We give ____________________________________ permission to attend a tour of the
Student’s name

South Shore Vocational Technical High School on Tuesday November 14, 2023

_______________________________ _________________________
Parent/Guardian Signature Date


